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From: Rachel Graham
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2269
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 3:04:45 PM


I am an Oregonian who strongly supports HB 2269. For too long we've lived with the question
of what Oregon's air-toxics are doing to our health. It is reasonable and fair to ask those who
pollute our air to contribute toward oversight and cleaning it up. And it is essential that we
provide DEQ the funding needed to do its job and make Cleaner Air Oregon viable. 


 Thank you. 
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